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Ameren Missouri's 

Response to MPSC  Data Request - MPSC 

ER-2022-0337 

In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri's Tariffs to Adjust Its Revenues 

for Electric Service 

No.: MPSC 0353 

Are there any updates needed to the red-lined FAC tariff sheets filed on August 1st in Schedule 

AMM-d3 attached to Ameren Missouri witness Andrew Meyer’s direct testimony, due to the 

supplemental direct testimony of Mitchell Lansford filed on October 12 and Ameren no longer 

utilizing a tax equity partner? If so, please provide updated FAC tariff sheets. If no changes are 

needed, please explain why. Requested by Amanda C. Conner; (Amanda.Conner@psc.mo.gov 

<mailto:Amanda.Conner@psc.mo.gov>)  

RESPONSE 

Prepared By:  Mitch Lansford 

Title:  Director Regulatory Accounting 

Date:  October 14, 2022 

No updates or changes are necessary.  The red-lined updates referred to in this data request relate 

to transactions resulting from a renewables project financed, at least in part, by tax equity 

financing.  Although the Inflation Reduction Act reduces the instances in which a utility may 

seek tax equity financing for a project, there remain instances where it may be prudent to seek 

this sort of financing for future projects. 
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